
  
 

 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 7237 3714                        Email: office@spa-education.org                                Web: www.spa-education.org 

 

30th April 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Many of you may have met or spoken with Nadia this week. We are pleased to let you 

know she has joined our office team. She will be available to help you alongside Natalie 

and Nusrat. I know you will make her welcome.  

We also have a new pupil in Sunray class this week. He has settled in well and enjoying 

his days at Spa – another warm welcome to him and his family.  

Just a quick reminder that school is closed on Monday 3rd May for the Bank Holiday 

weekend. We will see you all next Tuesday 4th May at the usual time.  

On Friday May 7th all pupils who want to, will be able to attend an Owl Workshop held at 

school. Please do let me know if your son or daughter has any worries about birds.  

KS2 pupils will also take part in a workshop with the Horniman Museum on Friday 7th 

the workshops will be held at school.  

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Steph Lea 
Headteacher 
 

  

 


